Minutes of May 20, 2014 Safety Committee Meeting

Present: Absent:

Kathy Rogers
Fred Miller
John Hopkins
Bryan Lubbers
John Delaney
Dennis Hopwood
Marge Jessee
John Eckel
Dona La Fran
Kate Rambo
Kendra Golden
Lynn Woolson

Bridget Cummings

Meeting called to order by Chair: John Hopkins

The minutes of last meeting were discussed and one correction needed. Remove Billie Fitzsimmons from committee membership.

Dona LaFran was voted in as Chair

John Hopkins voted in as secretary.

Old Business:

Fred discussed his lab safety manual and Chemical Hygiene plan. It is being worked on by science staff and will be fined tuned over the summer. He will let us know when its available on the website for all labs on campus to use. Will also be working on a separate document for the physical plant.

New Business:

Change in operation for recycling center has been implemented.

Gates are locked during off hours, new signage informing people this is for Whitman College only

And states what recyclables are accepted.

Kathy Rogers has asked that everyone be reminded to contact her if an accident occurs. So far this year our accident reports are minor slip and falls.

Marge Jesse asked about cross walks on Isaacs at railroad tracks. The city is planning on a street wide renovation possibly in 2017, but will be asked about this location.

Next meeting scheduled for August 19th. Dona LaFran will secure the space.

Also noted that names of committee members is in the charter, Kathy Rogers will remove names and place them in an amendment rather than part of the charter.